
DJ,
  Let me know when you have stopped "going dark" so we can resolve this.  I offered to keep you involved, in the position you said you felt best about, 
and to cover all of your financial investments.  In addition I agreed to help keep you going with payments on Lost Soul during your transition and even a 
way to pick up a large bunch of cash on the dinghy, motor and Duo-Gen set.
 As I see it we owe a large amount of money, about $22,000 for the Share The sails with no further credit available.  We also owed $8000 in 
insurance as well as $4500 (minimum) for provisioning, which is now late and will incure an additional $1500 cost.  According to the books we collected 
$96,900 this year toward the event, so this is not monies we took in and spent before you took over as you told me.  Aside from this the company owes 
me $7500 for last months bounced fee, and in a week owes another $12,000.  If we add to that the rents, Lost Soul Payment, and all of the other past 
due balances, I do not see where you plan on gettng thse funds.  As even Joe admitted, there is a very good chance you would not be able to even cover 
my house payment by May1st.
 Then we have the seminar this weeend.  The income from this, $12,420, has ben spent.  We will owe the band, the staff hotel meals and costs, as 
well as about $2200 for the meal on Saturday night.
 As  you know, my credit cards have been maxed.  You plan to borrow $50,000 against our future credit card income, with a 30% money cost.  That 
will negate our credit card income, which means less cash flow.
 I agreed to try and work with you, and had faith and tust, as you asked.  But as I see it, in a month we could very well be out of busniess.  Jody & I 
believe that you and Joe came into this with all the best intentions.  If we didn't we would not have trusted you as we have.  
 We feel as bad as you do about this. But it is time to admit that this is not working.  If we wait any langer the business will be gone and 15 years of 
our work will be gone with it.
 Let me know hwo you see resolving this so you and Joe are happy, or at least feel good about the adventure we have been thru.  

Bob Bitchin
Currently In Berry Creek
Founder
Latitudes & Attitudes Magazine
Executive Producer
Latitudes & Attitudes TV
bob@seafaring.com
(310) 798-3445 Ext. #208
www.seafaring.com

Notice: This e-mail is meant for only the intended recipient, and may be a confidential communication or a communication privileged by law. If you 
received this e-mail in error, any review, use, dissemination, distribution, or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. Please notify us immediately of the 
error by return e-mail and please delete this message from your system. Thank you in advance for your cooperation.

On Apr 21, 2012, at 3:11 PM, DJ Doran wrote:

Bob and Jody,

Like you I have had a chance to reflect on what we discussed for over 3 hours.  As a result I have realized that I am not comfortable with the proposal 
presented for a plethora of reasons.  I cannot and will not make an impulsive business regarding this.  Although the deal changed, it changed BEFORE 
we signed the purchase agreement on January 13th and we all AGREED to move forward anyway working together to help each other fulfill the terms 
of the agreement.  I am willing to rework a deal that makes sense but I am not willing to walk away.  We have made too many financial commitments, 
too many things in the pipeline that took months to develop and have established too many of our own business relationships that would be irrevocably 
damaged or destroyed and causing us financial ruin, if we walked away.

I understand your position and your financial fears and I am going to think about what can and should be done to address that issue in the short and far 
term, but walking away is not a solution I can live with. I am sorry, I really like and respect you guys but I cant let a short term issue destroy our long 
term business and financial goals.

I am going dark until tomorrow late afternoon so that I can think clearly and calmly before we reconnect.

PLEASE do not contact any employees or vendors until we have a mutually acceptable solution.  It would only hurt both of our interests.

Best regards,

DJ Doran, Publisher
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